
Court Connection  
Volume No. 11 – Issue No. 4 
October 2021 
 
 

 
Central Florida Bankruptcy Law Association, Inc. 

Third Quarter News 2021 
 
 
CFBLA is continuing to host its monthly CLEs virtually on Zoom. On September 16, 
2021, CFBLA presented a panel discussion with Chapter 13, Chapter 7, and 
Subchapter V Trustees, moderated by CFBLA board member Camille Sebreth, titled 
“The Good, the Bad, and the Future – Trustee Issues in Bankruptcy.” And on 
November 18, 2021, CFBLA will host Part II of its panel discussion on “Emerging 
Issues in Subchapter V,” which will be moderated by Daniel Velasquez.  
 
CFBLA plans to resume in-person monthly meetings in January 2022. We look 
forward to seeing you at these great upcoming programs!  
 
 


